
F218 PC78Q PC850Q LST561

Port Authority® Value
Fleece 1/4-Zip Pullover

Port & Company ® Core
Fleece 1/4-Zip Pullover
Sweatshirt

Port & Company® Fan
Favorite™ Fleece 1/4-Zip
Pullover Sweatshirt

Sport-Tek ® Ladies Sport-
Wick ® Flex Fleece 1/4-Zip

Price:  $27.98 Price:  $21.18 Price:  $26.30 Price:  $33.98

Adult Sizes: XS-6XL Adult Sizes: S-4XL Adult Sizes: S-4XL Ladies Sizes: XS–4XL

Description:
You'll appreciate the
comfort (and the value)
of this soft, midweight
pullover all year round.

• 8.3-ounce, 100%
polyester

• Twill-taped neck

• Reverse coil zipper

• Chin guard

• Bungee cord zipper pull

• Open cuffs

• Open hem with
drawcord and toggles
for adjustability

 

Description:

A cozy 1/4-zip in our core

weight.

• 7.8-ounce, 50/50 cotton/
poly fleece

• Air jet yarn for softness

• Dyed-to-match YKK
zipper

• Tear-away label

Description:
You'll be the biggest fan of
this smooth-faced fleece.

• 8.5-ounce, 80/20 ring
spun cotton/poly

• 78/22 ring spun cotton/
poly (Athletic Heather)

• 50/50 ring spun cotton/
poly (Dark Heather
Grey)

• 100% ring spun cotton
face (except Athletic
Heather and Dark
Heather Grey)

• Removable tag for
comfort and relabeling

• Cadet collar

• Locker patch

• Twill-taped neck

• Dyed-to-match YKK
zipper

• Ideal for direct to
garment (DTG) printing

 

Description:

Make your move in Sport-

Wick Flex Fleece. Lightweight

with stretch, this fleece has a

cotton hand, wicks moisture

and delivers trend-right style. 

• 7.4-ounce, 70/25/5 poly/
rayon/spandex

• Tear-away removable
label

• Cadet collar

• Self-fabric cuffs and
hem

• Thumbholes for warmth

Companion Availability: Yes Companion Availability: Yes Companion Availability: Yes Companion Availability: Yes
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